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December 24, 2024 

2:45 p.m.
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
 

Hāwī, North Kohala Water Main Break 

AFFECTED AREA:	 PORTIONS OF LINCOLN AVENUE AND PORTIONS OF MALIU 

ROAD, AND ANY SIDE ROADS AND LANES; HĀWĪ, NORTH 

KOHALA, HAWAI‘I  

This is an important Department of Water Supply (DWS) message for Tuesday, December 24, 2024. 

Customers in the affected area will have no water service later today while DWS crews repair a new 

water main break near the intersection of Lincoln Avenue and Maliu Road. DWS has not yet been 

able to determine when it will turn off the water.  Repairs are estimated to take four to five hours to 

complete after the main break is located. 

A DWS water tanker will be placed at the north side of the intersection of Lincoln Avenue and Park 

Road for the public’s use. Updates will be posted at www.hawaiidws.org. 

Please call (808) 887-3030 or (808) 961-8060 during normal business hours, (808) 961-8790 for after-

hours emergencies, or email: dws@hawaiidws.org. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

This is your Hawaiʻi County Department of Water Supply. 

# # # 

… Water, Our Most Precious Resource…Ka Wai A Kāne … 
The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer. 
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